
EFFECTIVE DATE: Aug. 1, 2018

Prior to B.C.’s switch to Petrinex on Nov. 5, 2018, permit holders should be aware the BC Oil and Gas 
Commission (Commission) is updating some well event status data in our systems.

This data change will affect active completion events that have not reported production or injection /
disposal in the last 12 reporting periods, or have never reported production or injection / disposal and 
not had a status change in the past 12 months. In these cases, the event status will be changed to 
suspended (SUSP) with a status effective date of August 1, 2018.

Permit holders cannot report production, injection or disposal to a suspended completion event. If a 
permit holder wishes to change the suspended status to active, they may do the following:	

•	 Prior to Petrinex implementation on November 5, a BC-11 form can be submitted to change the 
status to active.

•	 Once Petrinex is live on November 5, this can be changed by the permit holder in Petrinex.

Observation wells, which do not report volumetric data and are managed by a separate program, are not 
affected.

For more information on changes to Commission processes associated with Petrinex in B.C., please see 
our Petrinex web page.

If you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Ron Stefik, Eng.L.
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Ron.Stefik@bcogc.ca
250-419-4430

INDUSTRY BULLETIN 
2018-17

July 25, 2018

Update to Well Event Status Prior to Petrinex

Do you want to receive Commission Industry Bulletins via email? Click here to send us a request. 
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